
Letter:  Collaborative  effort
for  Bread  &  Broth  holiday
meal
To the community,

Thanks to a Secret Santa and the Kagan and Catton families, a
very special meal was served at the Bread & Broth Christmas
Eve dinner. Prime rib, generously donated by a local Secret
Santa, was the main course for the dinner.

The Kagan and Catton family donated the remainder of the meal
fixings which included mashed potatoes, mushroom gravy, fresh
veggies, salad and drinks.

The  tasty  homemade  dinner  rolls  and  desserts  served  were
provided by Jeanettee Shippee and the Culinary Arts Program at
the El Dorado County Jail.

In addition to their monetary donations, Kagan family members
helped in the meal preparation and serving.

Cherie Kagan, a B&B volunteer cook on the fourth Monday of
every month, has sponsored the B&B Christmas week meal for the
past three years and she once again led the cooking efforts
for the Christmas dinner.

“It is a tremendous blessing to be able to gift back to our
community in this way during the holidays when so many of our
local families in need,” she said.

Bread & Broth is very thankful for and fortunate to have
volunteers and donors like the Kagan and Catton families and
our many anonymous donors like the Christmas dinner’s Secret
Santa. It’s the generous donors of the community which provide
funds and volunteer hours that have enabled B&B to provide
nutritious and tasty meals to the neediest in the community.
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If you would like to support the all volunteer, nonprofit
Bread & Broth program, please contact me at (530) 542.2876 or
carolsgerard@aol.com.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth


